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Dear Chair & members of the committee, 
  
I am writing to voice my opposition to bill SB 209. The current three-day voter protection period 
exists to ensure mail (and other) delays do not impact a Kansas citizen’s right to vote. We 
shouldn’t be making it harder for votes to be counted, we should be making it easier for 
everyone’s vote to be counted.  
  
Please vote no on bill SB 209. 
 
Sandra B. Katz-Sherry 
Prairie Village, KS 
  
 


